
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Please find below our confirmed Term dates for September 2021 as well as some other important information as we start 

to put plans in place for our new and improved enrichment programme of after school clubs that we are able to offer our 

children. I continue to be very proud of our work with the local community and we are keen to develop this further. It is 

with this in mind that we are reaching out to friends, families and our community to see what knowledge and skills we can 

bring into the school to give our children more opportunities within the school setting. If you know of anyone who may be 

interested in supporting us, please do pass on the newsletter or direct them to our school website.  

We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
Best wishes  
Miss Lock 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

21 May 2021 

Food Hub Support 
To request Food Hub support, please use this online form. We will place orders for the next food delivery 
on Monday morning and will distribute it on Friday. Please bring your named shopper bag (or two) to the 
office on Monday morning for us to use.  
This is open to all our families and all information will be kept in strictest confidence.   
 

  Year 5 Enterprise Project 
Our Year 5 children have been working hard over the past half term to research, design, and pitch their ideas for 
items to sell to the local community in order to raise money for the Greenpower Goblin Racing Project. The children 
are now preparing to start creating the resources, and they have opened up their online shop. You can take a look at 
their ideas here and perhaps even pre-order your item! 
https://www.letslocalise.co.uk/school-shop-details-view?eventId=10050 
 

  We need your help!  
We are already planning our enrichment programme for after school clubs in preparation for September. 
We would love to engage further with our community and build on the amazing skillset of our friends and 
families. If you would like the opportunity of running or helping to run an after-school club, we would love 
to hear from you!   
Please fill in this short survey if you are able to help or if you have any ideas of clubs you would like to see 
after school! We will be asking children over the next few weeks too.  
 

  

Menu change! 
On Monday Heidi will be cooking pizza and potato wedges instead of the calzone option. If your child would like pizza, 
please select calzone.  

  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf29TiLZvfD_JX7tE19cIdrorQgx0CzDTTn0nP6QR501lM1ZQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.letslocalise.co.uk/school-shop-details-view?eventId=10050
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdzI6EKQJWktMFmYGjzLJhdblfA8nnky5h7F2pyBxgSO-UdcQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


